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Dear Sir,  
 
Please do not allow unregistered vehicles and four wheel drive vehicles access to our 
National Parks. I live on the beautiful far south coast of NSW and enjoy regular bush 
walks in our national parks here. The effect of vehicles driving through the bush would 
damage flora and threaten fauna and greatly reduce the pleasure of walking in National 
parks.  
 
 Our national parks are meant to be conservation and sustainable recreation areas, please 
don't let this be corrupted.  
 
thanks for your time, 


